
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Birthdays:  
Clyde:  October 22 
Judy:  June 2 
 
Anniversary:  July 8 
Email:  pastor.penney@gmail.com 
 

 
Pastor Clyde and Judy Penney moved to Leading Tickles in July 2018. This assembly has 
approximately 20-25 faithful members. We have experienced much of the presence and 
power of God in the assembly. To God be the glory!   
 
The Leading Tickles assembly consist mostly of people over 50 years of age. Our church 
family is very faithful to God in attendance and supporting their church financially.  Since 
moving here, we have been extremely busy with visitation in the community. The 
community has shown us tremendous love, acceptance and hospitality. 
 
We have two services on Sunday and weekly prayer meetings, which are very well attended. 
We also hold monthly services at the Senior's Home.  
 
We are praying to God that in 2019 we will see a Holy Ghost revival sweep through this 
community. This would be awesome! 

World 
Missions 

Pentecostal Assemblies 
of Newfoundland and 
Labrador 

LEADING TICKLES                       
THE PENNEYS 

Clyde and Judy 

Box 13, Site 5, R.R. #2 
(Leading Tickles) 
Botwood NL A0H 1E0 


